
Backflow Protection Program 
 
Warren County is committed to providing safe drinking water to all of its residents.  In 
order to protect the public water supply and meet the Ohio Environmental Protection 
Agency requirements, Warren County Water and Sewer Department will take over 
administration of the backflow program for containment devices from the Warren County 
Combined Health District. 
 
Nonresidential customers and residential customers with irrigation sprinkler systems will 
receive letters in the mail regarding annual testing of their backflow prevention 
device(s).  Details regarding the backflow program can be found on our website or you 
email us at waterdept@co.warren.oh.us  or call us at (513) 695-1377.     
 
 


